
 
Good to be me/service ‘Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not for men.’ Colossians 5 

 
10th March 2015 

 

During the season of Lent, we are thinking about what we might give, not just what we might give up. How about you? 

 
 
St. Valentine’s Service 
 
We enjoyed our St. Valentine’s Service at St. Mary’s Church with Father David. We took the Golden Book 
up to church with us and celebrated with the pupils who had been chosen as Child of Achievement for their 
year group. Well done to Liam, Harvey, Harrison, Thomas, Phoebe, Bobby and Jack! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back, Courtney! 
 
We were delighted to welcome Courtney back into school after the half-term holiday. Mrs. Loring and Mrs. 
Walton quickly sprang into action to re-schedule the special treat that Class 4 had worked so hard to 
fundraise for – remember the 5K penguin dance from Garforth Academy to Micklefield?!! All the class 
managed to squeeze into the limousine and had a brilliant time, keeping Courtney company on her luxury 
ride. Well done to Courtney and Year 6 and a big thank you to Mrs. Walton for making the arrangements.  
 
Courtney spent her first day at school on the last day of the previous half term, when she was just in time to 
join the second half of Year 6 who had been invited to be Mrs. Dodsworth’s Special Guests on the Star 
Table. 
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Jack read the Bible passage. 
 

 

Father David brought a 
heart-shaped balloon.

 

Here are Courtney and Year 6, posing for their celebrity 
photo shoot.

 

We enjoy being Star Guests and having lunch 
with Mrs. Dodsworth on the Star Table -really!

 

 

Heath began the 
Responses.

 



Goodbyes 
 

We were sad to say goodbye to our two final-year students, Mrs. Peel and Miss Rosenberg, who had been 
teaching Class 2 and Class 4. They were brilliant and did a great job. We wish them well in their future 
careers. 
We are also very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs. Mitchell who teaches in the Family Unit on 
Thursdays and Fridays She has taught at Micklefield since 2004 and is finally moving to teach at a different 
school after Easter. Mrs. Mitchell has been instrumental in the development and success of the Family Unit. 
We wish her well at her new school and hope they appreciate her hard work and commitment as much as 
we have! 
 

World Book Day 
There were 
dragons, knights 
and princesses at 
Breakfast Club on 
our World Book 
Day and later, 
more came along 
to my office to 
claim their sparkly 
pencils and pens 
for excellent 
presentation of their work. Well done to everyone who dressed up on the day! 

 
Washday 2015 

Washday 2015 is the title of our Lent project 
this year. It is based around the account of 
Jesus washing His disciples’ feet at the Last 
Supper, the day before he was killed. 
We are looking at giving something up for Lent 
and/or giving something during Lent; each 
Nurture Group has researched into and 
chosen a charity to support over the Lent 
season. 
Please ask your child which charity their group 
has chosen and what fundraising they have 
decided on. We know there is a bun sale in 
the offing, planned and run by Lotherton and 
the Family Unit.  
 
 
 

Training days: 22.5.15; 21.7.15 

March 
9th Garforth schools’ ‘Learning in the Environment’ week 
**13th Mothers’ Day Service, St Mary’s Church 9.20. Please note the 
DATE CHANGE 

17th Drama visitors – Dragon Day 
19th Challenge Review – a mini-Ofsted type inspection by local 
headteachers. A group of parents are needed in the afternoon, to give 
their views of school please! Names to the school office if you are 
willing to volunteer. 

23rd Themed Week – Science 
25th and 26th Parents’ Evenings 
31st FOM Disco night 
April 

1st Parents’ open morning 9 – 10.30 and themed week assembly 10.30 
2nd Easter bonnet parade 9.15 and Easter Service 10.30 at St. Mary’s 
Church. SCHOOL ENDS 

20TH Summer term begins 
 

 

  

Our Nurture Groups have decided which charity they will be 
fundraising for during the Lent season.

 

The Family Unit will be working with Mrs. 
Potter and Lotherton to raise funds for the 
RNLI.

 


